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PURPOSE OF WORKSHOP 
The purpose of the workshop is to seek feedback from the Reconciliation Committee on the Adelaide Park Lands 
Dry Area Regulations.  Feedback is sought on whether the City of Adelaide should seek to extend (including any 
changes to hours and timeframe of extension) or remove (revoke) the Regulations. 

The Regulations expire on 22 September 2023. The City of Adelaide has requested a short-term extension of the 
existing Regulations to 22 December 2023 from the State Government.  The extension will enable the City of 
Adelaide to undertake consultation on the Regulations. 

 

 

KEY QUESTIONS 
 What are Reconciliation Committee Members views’ on if the Adelaide Park Lands Dry Area Regulations 

should be extended or removed? 

 If the Regulations continue, what are Reconciliation Committee Members views’ on if there should be any 
changes to the Dry Areas in Blue Gum Park/Kurangga (Park 20) and Veale Park/Walya Yarta (Park 21) 
which are 24 hours a day, 7 days a week? 

 If the Regulations continue, what are Reconciliation Committee Members views’ on if the extension should 
be requested for two years or a longer timeframe? 
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